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Hello Redistricting Advisory Committee (RAC) members:

Yesterday David Kwong and Chris Chaffee presented a Supervisorial Redistricting update to
the Board of Supervisors (BOS).  The presentation included sharing the different map
iterations that the RAC had discussed, including Draft Plan D2.  Chris explained the basis for
the maps including District 1 Section 2 Voting Rights Act requirements, Communities of
Interest input, and RAC member input.  At the end of the presentation, Chris asked the BOS
for their comments about Draft Plan D2 that we could communicate to the RAC.  The
Supervisors shared comments - If you haven't already done so, I highly recommend that you
watch the BOS presentation so you can appreciate the context of the Supervisors'
comments: https://youtu.be/6YSGlz9Pr9Y?t=3756
 
If you have any questions before the RAC meets on November 10th, please email me
at   or call me at 

Thank you,
Glen

Glen Fowler
Redistricting Project Manager
San Joaquin County




